It has come to my attention that a few people are having problems with the sign-up process of the new All-State
online registration, and these same folks also are not able to send an email to the webmaster@tnmea.org
address. If someone cannot use the tnmea.org address, they may email me directly by sending to either
trsanfor(@earthlink.net or Terry-Sanford@utc.edu.

Most of the problems people are having have to do with misunderstanding the sign-up process, or else their
name does not appear in the drop down box after they sign up. I've been able to correct 100% of the problems
so far with just a single email. I don't want anyone to be frustrated with the new process.

It's really important that everyone do the sign-up part of the process NOW while I have time to help those with
issues, even if their All-State students have not been identified for certain. If they wait until just before the
deadline, I may not have as much time available to help those with issues.

Terry Sanford
TMEA Webmaster



